
From: Damian Byrne   

Sent: Thursday, January 04, 2018 3:55 PM 

To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 

Subject: 467-469 Dufferin Ave. 

 

I , Damian Byrne , totally support the immediate demolition of this property. This structure 

although built in a heritage district  has no architectural value. It is an embarrassment to the 

neighborhood and tends to lower the value of other homes in the area. We should support the 

preservation of structures that have significant heritage value but we should also allow the 

demolition of structures that have little or no significance and encourage entrepreneurs to 

revitalize our neighborhood by building new structures that are modern but blend into the fabric 

of Woodfield. 

Sincerely, Damian Byrne. 
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